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SUMMARY 

Makes confidential and exempts from discovery and public records certain communications and 
information conveyed during peer support check-in sessions with Oregon Youth Authority 
employees. Creates exceptions. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure prohibits the Oregon Youth Authority and its peer support team members from 
disclosing information received during a peer support check-in session. 

If the public records were instead subject to mandatory disclosure under public records law, the 
public might be able to receive notes, records or reports arising out of a peer support check-in 
session. 


